
ANNOUNCEMENTS—August 11, 2013 
                      WELCOME GUESTS 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 
for worship and service here. Our Discovering North-
wood class is for newcomers as well as those of us 
who have been around awhile to simply learn more 

about us or to become a member of our church family.  
 The next Discovering Northwood class will be September 15th in 
room 4 of the Christian Education Building from 11:00 am-12:00 pm. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the pastor, Rev. 
E. Chris Curvin, at ChrisCurvin@Northwoodpc.org or Membership 
Coordinator, Katie Pacana, at Katie@Northwoodpc.org. Both Katie 
and Chris can be reached at 796-8090.  

Loyal to His Church 
“Count on Me!” 

SAVE THE DATE! The annual Cedarkirk Church-Wide Retreat will 
be October 18-20, 2013. Mark your calendars and sign up TODAY! 
Information can be found on the bulletin board directly across from 
the water fountain. You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend. 

BETH EL RALLY DAY MISSION OPPORTUNITY Sun-
day, August 25, bring your new or used shoes in good 
condition for the children, youth & adults of the Beth El 
Farm Workers Mission in Wimauma, FL. The goal is to 
collect at least 400 pairs of shoes for school and work in 
the fields. Join us as we share the love of Jesus Christ! 

RALLY DAY ROUNDUP: SUNDAY, AUGUST 25 
Time to kick off the new Sunday School 
year, western-style!  Round up your pard-
ners and head over to the NPC Corral for a 
rip roarin’ good time!  Remember to come 
back at noon for lunch and fellowship! 
 

9:30 – 10:30 a.m. in the FLC: Rally Day 
RoundUp! 
Come hear about church programs offered 
for people of ALL ages! 
 

12:00 – 2:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall:  Hot Dog & Hamburger 
Pot Luck BBQ at the Chuck Wagon, followed by some Good Olde 
Fashioned Fun & Games Under the Trees. Sign up on the Kitchen 
bulletin board for the Pot Luck BBQ! 
 

A-I  Salad          J-R  Side Dish       S-Z Dessert          

Heading to College? Make sure to e-mail your college address to 
Carl Corrello, Deacon for College Ministry, to receive notes and 
cards throughout the year. cgcorrello@yahoo.com 
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Fresh Brewed Woman's Bible Study meets the first Friday of the 
month, 10:30am, Room 6. NEW BOOK, UNGLUED, by Lysa Terkeurst-
Making wise choices in the midst of raw emotions. Consider joining! 
Contact: Sally Uhler, 796-7563, Barbara Englehart, 791-4648, or Sandy 
Seckel, 787-1667  

2014 WOMEN’S RETREAT!!  
Be sure to put this date on the calendar for next year’s Women’s 
Retreat: February 7th – 9th!!  More info to follow at a later date!!  

News About Our Children's Ministries 
Rally Day: August 25th! See front page of announcements for 
more information. 
 

Sunday School: 
Fall classes begin on Sunday, September 1. 

Children’s Bible teachers & assistants are needed! 
Please contact Marcy if you can help  

 

King’s Kids: 
Teacher Training: Wednesday, September 4 from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 
King’s Kid’s Party: Wednesday, September 11 from 4:00-5:00 p.m. 
King’s Kids Begins: Wednesday, September 18 from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 
 

Sign up sheets are located on the Children’s Ministry Bulletin Board. 
Marcy Kemerer, Interim Director of Children's Ministry  
marcykem07@gmail.com, 796-8090, Cell 455-2583 

Youth Events 

YOUTH WEEEK!!! Sign up on the Youth Bulletin Board 
• Sunday, August 11th: Pizza & Movies 
• Monday, August 12th: Rainbow River Tubing 9am 
• Wednesday, August 14th: Mini Golf & Dinner 6pm 
 

Rock the Universe, September 6-8th, $125.00. Sign up today on the 
Youth Bulletin Board. 
 

Troy Harris, Interim Director of Youth & Young Adults 
YouthMinistry@Northwoodpc.org, 796-8090 

LIBRARY NEWS!!! About 50 Check out cards have been removed 
from books. Parents, please accompany your children in 
the library. We appreciate your help. We want the chil-
dren and adults to use our libraries and to enjoy the 
books and DVD's. Check it out!  

Sunday AM Coffee & Cookies Sign up today to help serve coffee 
and cookies on Sunday mornings. It’s fun, easy, and everything is 
provided. All you have to do is set it out and put it away. Sign up 
sheets are located across from the kitchen on the bulletin board.  
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